
 

Congratulations to our Star Students chosen for the 
month of March!  The awards go out to Jacoby Colvin (K), 
Kianna Riner (1), Colin Scott (2), Mason Mitchell (3), 
Jaeryn Millerd (4), Lacey Galletta (5), and Kayleigh 
Stokes (Art). Each month, one star student is awarded 
Student of the Month by Mr. Barker and Mrs. Bonnett. 
This month Jaeryn Millerd from Miss Huetten’s fourth 
grade class is our Student of the Month. Great work! 
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SHADY HILLS 
ELEMENTARY 
SCHOOL 

04/03   SAC   3:30 pm 

04/03   Report Cards! 

04/04 Spring Pictures 

04/11  5th Grade Art 
            Mask Project 

04/13    LOCOMO 
             5:30 -8:00 pm 

04/17     EOY Concert 
              7 pm 

04/27   Star Student 
            Awards  2pm 

 

04/28   Progress  
             Reports 

04/01  Running Club 
5Pts of Life Marathon 

Attention Morning Car Riders 
 
Parents, please remember that school doors are open at 
8:20am. For the safety of our students, do not drop off 
your children before that time. Supervision  
is not available until the school doors are  
unlocked. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Shady Hills Elementary School would like to welcome 
Andrea Williams to our school. Ms. Williams is joining 
our teaching staff working with our K-3 students to 
provide services to students who are eligible for 
exceptional student education programs. Please join 
us in giving Andrea a warm Shady Hills welcome. 

 

FSA testing is here! 
 

Monday & Tuesday, April 10 & 11 / Third Grade Math 
Wednesday & Thursday, April 12 & 13 /Fourth Grade Reading 

Monday & Tuesday, April 17 & 18 / Fourth Grade Math 
Wednesday & Thursday, April 19 & 20 / Fifth Grade Reading 

Monday & Tuesday, April 24 & 25 / Fifth Grade Math 
 

Remember to get plenty of sleep and eat a good breakfast! 

 

Artists 
at 

Leepa-Rattner 
Museum of Modern 

Art  

Welcome! 

PTO Corner 
Our Family Dinner Night and Books for 
BINGO was enjoyed by 200 members from 
our Shady Hills community. Thank you  
to Carrabba’s from Lutz, Publix Super  
Market at Seven Hills and TruMoo 
Chocolate Milk for their generous 
support.  
5th Grade collected to most BoxTops 
for Education 3rd quarter. 
Congratulations!  Keep collecting, 
everyone. 


